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MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE, DECEMBER 9, 1988, CONTINUED 

roll call: Selph, yes; Rice, yes; Harris, yes. Motion carried. Edwards is to 

write a letter to Bales informing him of the Board's decision. 

Terry Tallent briefed the Board on the Personnel Division's utilization of 

a medical auditing service since February. The service is provided by Intra 

Corp accuMed in an effort to reduce the cost to Tulsa County in providing 

Workers' Compensation to our employees. Tallent reported that during the past 

nine months accuMed has audited a total of 61 medical bills for Tulsa County. 

These bills included both physician's services and hospital charges. Tallent 

stated this program is one of several initiated to reduce job related expenses, 

and there has already been a savings to the County by the utilization of this 

firm. The Board directed Tallent to continue to track this subject and report 

at a later date. 

It was determined that the subject of Tulsa County Casualty Insurance did 

not require discussion or Board action. 

Meeting was adjourned at 11:14. 
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